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Disney Cruise Line has opted to voluntarily disclose to the public all claims of alleged 
incidents onboard Disney Cruise Line vessels that fall under the categories outlined 
in the Cruise Vessel Security and Safety Act of 2010 (CVSSA), even if such allegations 
are unfounded (i.e., false or baseless). The CVSSA does not cover all cruises or all 
passengers and crew members, however for the sake of transparency we have 
included information relating to all of our cruises worldwide and all of our 
passengers and crew members. These allegations were reported to the appropriate 
law enforcement and government authorities. During this quarter, Disney Cruise 
Line carried approximately 200,000 passengers and a daily complement of 
approximately 5,000 crew members, and received the following allegation: one claim 
of alleged rape was made by a passenger against another passenger. To the best of 
Disney Cruise Line’s knowledge, no charges have been filed in this alleged incident. 
 
 

 
 


